
Georgia Grant Professionals Association (GGPA)
April 23, 2013
Meeting Minutes, Amended
The GGPA Annual Officers Election Luncheon meeting was held at the Six Feet Under Restaurant (Westside Location from) 11:30 am to 1:30 pm, Tuesday, April 23, 2013.
Attendees:  Charles Alford, Danny Blitch, David Bridges, William Brust, Cathy Brown, Deborah Cook, Amanda Day,  Julie Eckert, Vince Fulghum,  Kimberly Hays de Muga, Jan Heidrich-Rice, Kelly Hopkins, Tanikia Jackson, Sonja Warren, Sylvia Redic, Nancy Smallwood, Lonnie Smith, Alexis Wood, Gina Wood
I. Welcome and Introduction:  Chapter President Kimberly Hays de Muga welcomed attendees and reviewed the agenda.  Attendees introduced themselves round-robin style.
II. Southern Regional Conference Overview:   Conference Committee Chair Amanda Day reviewed the overall content of the upcoming Southern Regional Grants Conference on May 2-3 at the Loudermilk Conference Center.  Kelly Hopkins is coordinating the volunteer roster.  Ms. Hays de Muga thanked Ms. Day, Danny Blitch and all the conference committee members for their hard work in planning and administering this first ever conference. To date, more than 50 people had registered.
III. Annual Officer Elections:
Ms. Hays de Muga presented the slate of officers standing for annual elections:

President:  Sylvia Redic
Vice President: Nancy Smallwood
Secretary: Pat Sheppard* (presented in absentia, as Ms. Sheppard had a family emergency and could not attend)
Treasurer: Charles Alford
The officers were elected unanimously from a motion by Danny Blitch that was seconded by Amanda Day and were then sworn in by Immediate Past President Ms. De Muga  The meeting adjourned to the annual lunch.

IV. Next Meeting: Tuesday, May 28, 2013 @ 10:00 am at the Atlanta Community Food Bank
Minutes for 4/23/13 meeting were presented at the 5/28/13 meeting and requests were made to amend attendee name from “Sonja Mathis” to “Sonja Warren,” and add attendee Julie Eckert. Motion to approve was made by Kimberly Hays de Muga and seconded by Amanda Day. The minutes were approved unanimously by the members.[image: image1][image: image2][image: image3]
